
 

 
 
 

December 19, 2005 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE:  Fiorito Enterprises, Inc. and Rabanco Companies/Kent-Meridian Disposal Tariff Filing 
– Change in King County Hazardous Waste Fee effective January 1, 2006. 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn 
 
Enclosed please find the following documents is support of our tariff filing reflecting 
changes in the King County Hazardous Waste Fees to be effective January 1, 2006. 
 
1) Tariff Check Sheet and Proposed Tariff Page 5 
2) LSN Application 
 
The Hazardous Waste Fee for all residential customers in King County will increase from 
$0.60 per month to $0.80 per month and the Hazardous Waste Fee for all non-residential 
customers will increase from $6.77 per month to $9.07 per month. 
 
If you have any questions please call me at (425) 646-2426. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark E. Gregg 
District Service Analyst 
(425) 646-2426 voice 
(425) 646-2440 fax 
 
 
 


